Attachment E

Enrique A Bojorquez-Gaxiola

To: PDD Zoning
Subject: RE: Z-39-20-7

From: Morris, Kristine <KMorris@uesd.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 5:37 PM
To: PDD Zoning <zoning@phoenix.gov>
Subject: Z-39-20-7

Good evening,

We have received and reviewed the rezoning request # Z-39-20-7, KIVA no.19-3807, along 91° avenue. My comments
are neither in favor nor against the request; however, they are a request for consideration of the needs of our district
and local community.

Union Elementary School District #62, has one school east of the property, in the subdivision east of 91°* avenue, and
south of Durango, Dos Rios Elementary. Additionally, we have two other schools south of Lower Buckeye, on both sides
of 91° Avenue (Hurley Ranch & Union Elementary). As a school district our main concern would be for traffic safety of
children and families walking to and from school, for limiting any hazardous materials, and for protecting our families
from undue traffic and pollution. Additionally, if there are neighborhood association concerns we would ask that you
consider those when reviewing the rezoning request. | ask that the zoning commission consider these factors in making
their decision.

| would also like to share that our community is in need of restaurants, retail, and groceries. Any future commercial
development that incorporate those important businesses would be welcome. If this re-zoning would bring those
resources into our community, that would be appreciated.

Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,
Kristine

Ms. Kristine Morris
Superintendent
Union Elementary School District

Email kmorris@uesd.org
Office: 623-478-5004
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